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Dear families,   

Week 10 will see us all head to Griffith Pioneer Park on Wednesday. Please remember that all 
students will need to be ready to leave school by 9:10 at the latest as we are heading off as soon as 
rolls are marked. They will also need to have a packed lunch with them on the day. The school will 
be closed for students who are not coming on the excursion and they will need to stay home.  A 
third permission note has been attached to this newsletter if we have not yet received one for your 
child/ren. 

Miss Jennings, who has been with the Stage 2/3 class for the past few weeks on her practicum 
finishes this week and we wish her well as she completes her studies.   

School hours are 9:10am-3:15pm. Please try and have your children at school between 8:40 and 9am. 
This gives them time to check in with their friends, put away their bag and be ready for the start of 
the day. We have an increase in the number of students who are arriving closer to 8am. Staff are not 
required to be on active supervision until half an hour before the school day, please be mindful of 
this.   

Every parent should have now been sent a code for the Sentral attendance app. This App will allow 
you to inform us if your child will not be at school on a specific day. Thank you to those families who 
have already set this up and used it to keep the school informed. We will also be sending reminders 
to families who have not let us know reasons for absence.   

As this will be the final newsletter for the term, I hope you all have a wonderful and safe break. I am 
looking forward to spending time with my granddaughter who is now walking and will most 
probably make sure I have all those ‘precious items’ put in a safe place. School will return 
on Monday, October 10 and students will be expected to be in their summer uniform and have 
a school hat for playing outside in the sun.   

  

Mrs Taylor  
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